The Cowlitz County Sheriff’s
Office and the family of Deputy Justin
DeRosier would like to sincerely thank
you for your expression of condolence.

The many acts of kindness and
sympathy were a welcomed comfort
during this most difficult of experiences.
Your thoughtfulness is much appreciated.

Sherlff Brad




